
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Fwd: C3 General Commercial District Amendment 
1 message

Gerald Green <gerald.green@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 8:28 AM
Reply-To: gerald.green@knoxmpc.org
To: Planning Commissioners <commission@knoxmpc.org>

FYI

Gerald Green AICP
Executive Director 
Knoxville-Knox County
Metropolitan Planning Commission 
400 Main Street, Suite 403
Knoxville, TN 37902
865.215.3758
gerald.green@knoxmpc.org 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: sandy gillespie <sandyg222@hotmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 12:17 AM 
Subject: C3 General Commercial District Amendment 
To: "gerald.green@knoxmpc.org" <gerald.green@knoxmpc.org> 
Cc: TERESA FAULKNER <terryfaulk@bellsouth.net> 

Gerald,

The Kingston Pike-Sequoyah Hills Association along with the Bearden Village Council strongly
support the "Multi-Dwelling Structures As Use on Review C3 General Commercial District"
amendment.

We greatly appreciate the time and work that you and the MPC staff put into drafting this
Amendment.

Sincerely,

Sandy Gillespie

President, Kingston Pike-Sequoyah Hills Association

Vice-President, Bearden Village  Council 

--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 
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